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Hello Mentors,

The first quarter report cards have been sent out. If you haven’t received one for your student,
please follow up with Jenni.   You hopefully have seen Patrick’s email last week and know that
we have a new Student Support Specialist, Kyra Robinson.  She brings a wealth of experience
in higher and secondary education.  Most recently she was a program manager for SOCHE,
where she managed a high school internship program.  She is looking forward to working with
all of you and you will have the opportunity to meet her on the next mentor roundtable.   Her
email is krobinson@daytonfoundation.org. 

NOVEMBER
DISCUSSION TOPICS

What is your favorite holiday movie?  
What are you most thankful for?
 Does your family have a favorite
holiday tradition?  
What worries you or excites you most
about going to college?



MENTOR REMINDERS

OUTSIDE OF
SCHOOL...

All Mentors- Our next Mentor Roundtable is Thursday December
14th at 3 p.m. by Zoom.  More details will be communicated
beforehand.
10th Cohort Mentors- When working with your student, be aware
of application deadlines for colleges.  To be considered for some
scholarships, like the University of Dayton Flyer Promise
Program, students need to meet deadlines (in that case
December 1st).  Expect the FAFSA to be available by early 2024.
11th Cohort Mentors- Save the date for our College Night on
Thursday February 22nd at the University of Dayton.  More
details, along with a formal invitation, will be mailed to your
student and their family.

The Greene Christmas Tree Lighting November 16th from 5pm-8pm
Dayton Holiday Festival and illumination November 24th 3pm-8pm
MetroParks Ice Rink Opening November 24 11am
Dayton Turkey Trot, Welcome Stadium November 26th 7am
Discover Steampunk at National Museum of the US Air Force,
November 13- December 10th
Woodland Lights, Washington Township, November 17th- December
30th  

The holiday season is a great time to connect in a fun way with your
students.  Everything from Christmas tree lightings, festivals and
bazaars to opportunities to volunteer.  Here are just a few ideas:


